
Phillips Murrah sponsors 2022
Make-A-Wish  Pickleball
Tournament

Attorney Phoebe Barber

Phillips  Murrah  sponsored  Make-A-Wish  Oklahoma’s  Feb.  19
“Pickle N Wishes” pickleball tournament, continuing the Firm’s
support for the event.

Make-A-Wish  Oklahoma’s  Wish  Young  Professionals  Council  of
Oklahoma City hosted the tournament.
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Attorney  Phoebe  M.  Barber,  who  serves  on  the  Board  of
Directors  for  Make-A-Wish  Foundation’s  Wish  Young
Professionals Board, spearheaded the Firm’s sponsorship and
represented the Firm at the event.

Phillips  Murrah  was  deemed  a  “Sweet  Pickle  Sponsor,”
contributing  $750  to  the  organization.

Visit Make-A-Wish Oklahoma’s website for more information or
make a donation.
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